
IARC Meeting 24: September 13 2018: minutes 
 
 
The meeting commenced at 21:00 AEST. AC, MC, and CS were in attendance. William Lees, 
Christian Busse and Corey Watson joined the meeting.  
 
1. The minutes of Meeting 23 were accepted. 
2.   WL demonstrated the OGRE submission system to the meeting. This will be the system for 

submission of inferred sequences to the IARC, and the system for tracking consideration of 
submissions by the committee. The committee was unanimous in their enthusiasm for the 
system, and WL was thanked for the hard work involved in developing such a system so 
quickly. 

3. The URL links in the IARC manuscript were a subject of discussion, with concerns 
expressed that existing deep links within AIRR-C communications have not been working. 
New links need to be developed, now that the AIRR-C communications are hosted by the 
Antibody Society, but the view was expressed that we could proceed with airrcommunity.org 
URLs in the manuscript, in the expectation that these can easily be changed during the 
manuscript review period. 

 
 
The next meeting (Meeting 25) will be on Friday September 28th at 21:00 AEST. 
 
The meeting ended at 21:50 AEST. 


